
 

 

 
  

Littelfuse Philippines Inc. 
LIMA Technology Center, SEZ, 
Malvar, Batangas, Philippines 
4233 
 
09th September, 2014 
 
 
To Our Valued Littelfuse Customers: 
 

Please be notified that due to significant technical challenges, Littelfuse has discontinued 
the low ratings for our 469 Series (1206 Slo Blo Ceramic Chip Fuses), specifically ratings 
3.5A and below.  
 
We have placed the parts in obsolescence already.  
 
The technical challenge is only isolated in the abovementioned ratings, and does not 
affect the other ratings for the series, thus we will continue to support the manufacturing of 
the other parts.  
 
Effective date of the obsolescence for the parts was in January 29th, 2014.  
 
We apologize for the inconvenience this has caused. We thank and hope for your 
consideration and continuous patronage of Littelfuse Nano products. Should there be 
further clarifications regarding this, please contact your local Littelfuse Sales 
Managers/Technical Support Team, and we will be more than glad to support. 
 
 
 
Sincerely yours,  
  
Daniel Wang 
Global Product Management - Director 
Littelfuse Inc.  
dwang@Littelfuse.com 
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